
Associate Lydia Octon-Burke authored an article published May 11 by HR Magazine on how the

current COVID-19 pandemic has shifted expectations as to what can be achieved when working

from home. While certain jobs simply cannot be accomplished outside of the workplace –

particularly those in the hospitality or retail sector – some in the UK are questioning whether a

legal right to work from home should be implemented. “The coronavirus pandemic has led to a

seismic shift in working patterns and behaviours. What is currently called the ‘new normal’ is likely

to create some long-lasting changes to the way in which businesses operate globally.”
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This material is not comprehensive, is for informational purposes only, and is not legal advice. Your use or receipt

of this material does not create an attorney-client relationship between us. If you require legal advice, you should

consult an attorney regarding your particular circumstances. The choice of a lawyer is an important decision and

should not be based solely upon advertisements. This material may be “Attorney Advertising” under the ethics

and professional rules of certain jurisdictions. For advertising purposes, St. Louis, Missouri, is designated BCLP’s

principal office and Kathrine Dixon (kathrine.dixon@bclplaw.com) as the responsible attorney.
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